
 

27th April 2020  

Dear Badger Class,  

Did you hear about the new hospital they have built in London called the Florence 

Nightingale Hospital! We learnt lots about Florence Nightingale last term and how she 

helped wounded soldiers. I have enjoyed learning lots of new things when I have been 

at home, I hope you are learning new things too! When I have been in school the 

teachers have been showing me all the amazing treats they have been learning to bake 

at home! Have you made any delicious treats whilst you have been off? 

I hope you and your families are all doing well and are enjoying the beautiful weather. 

Remember when it gets hot to drink lots of water and stay hydrated! Also make sure 

you are helping your parents at home and using your Growth Mindset to continue to 

challenge yourself daily.  

Miss Carlisle has been checking all those fantastic children who have been challenging 

themselves and using their online learning tools like MyMaths, Bug Club and TT 

Rockstars to keep their brain growing stronger. From Monday 27th April you will all be 

able to do your amazing learning on Google Classrooms. Miss Carlisle and all the other 

teachers will be setting work there and we look forward to seeing all the amazing 

home learning that you are doing. If you do need any help your parents can email me 

on vpy12lfp@theparkfederation.org. All the instructions on how to use Google 

Classrooms is on our school website.  

 I am missing you lots at school. It always cheers me up when I get to see all of your 

smiling faces in school and I look forward to seeing those again soon! I have been 

trying to stay fit and active during my time at home. I have been walking Max and 

Marley every day to different places where I live. Their favourite place to go is to 

the river or pond so they can swim!  

Mrs Kerai has been celebrating her birthday whilst we have been off. She has been 

spending time with her children in the garden. Ms Chana has been riding her bike and 

keeping fit when she is not helping us in school!  

Wishing you all the best,  

Miss Carlisle, Mrs Kerai and Miss Chana  
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